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Friday 21st June

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we move towards the end of the school year, I wanted to provide you all with some general 
reminders to ensure we hit the ground running in September. 

Please note that children should not bring in toys, cards or stickers from home (e.g. pokemon, 
panini stickers or match attax). These can distract from learning and cause problems if they go 
missing. If brought to school, these items will be confiscated until the end of the day. 

Also, we do not permit children to wear jewellery (including earrings) in school. These can present 
a health and safety risk if they get trapped or caught on something. Children can also get upset if 
something special is lost or damaged. If you choose to have your child’s ears pierced, please do so 
during the summer break to ensure they’re able to take them out by September. 

Finally, we are a nut free school. Please ensure that packed lunches and snacks do not contain 
nuts. We have children in school with severe allergies. Hazelnut spreads (such as nutella), cereal 
bars, nut spreads, nut pesto and kinder biscuits can also contain nuts.

Many thanks. 

Joel Routledge

 


